
 

 

 
Morning Humor 
"You just go ahead," the man in the shopping mall said to 
his wife. "While you're shopping, I'll browse in the hardware 
store."  An hour later, she returned and saw him at the 
checkout counter. The clerk was ringing up the last of a pile 
of tools and supplies that would fill two wheelbarrows. 
"Are you buying all this?" his wife asked incredulously. 
"Well, yes," he said, embarrassed. Then waving his arm 
toward the interior of the store, he added, "But look at all 
the stuff I'm leaving behind!" 
 
My Grandpa used to sit in a rocking chair. He had a 
recliner, but didn't use it because it wasn't comfortable for 
him.  So one night when we were over there, Dad tried 
putting shims under the recliner feet to change the angle, 
to see if that would make it better for him. While we were 
doing that, Grandma was rummaging around in the closet 
and knocked over a box of marbles.  That is forever stuck 
in my mind as the night Grandpa was off his rocker and 
Grandma lost her marbles. 
 
"I want to divorce my wife." 
"On what grounds?" 
"She is out all night, every night, going from bar to bar." 
"Are you saying she's an alcoholic or do you think she's 
cheating?" 
"No, she is looking for me." 
 
I saw my son eating chocolate even after I confiscated all 
his Halloween candy. I asked him where he got that from. 
He said, "I always have a few Twix up my sleeve." 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yes, it’s happening!  Our 
committee on Christmas at the End 
of the Road met Friday and while 
there were lots of different ideas on 
how it should work, every member 
was in favor of going ahead with 
the event.  People are checking on 
locations for the pictures and we 
may offer options as to how you 
get your pictures (maybe by email 
this year).  Key Club will be 
involved and depending on the 
location we choose, you will walk 
away with a candy cane and maybe 
a hot chocolate.  I’m ready. 
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Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

eautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  
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Before our crew got into clean up and beautify mode, this is 
the area behind the ballfield where we will be helping build 
the Family Activity Park. 

After the brush cutters did their part and the painters 
applied 25 gallons of paint, we have a nice start on our 
project.  

 
Let’s take a shot at a Distinguished Club Award.  Our 
banners have numerous awards, let’s add another! 


